Thursday 30 April 2020
Dear Aleks Lukic,

I would like to strongly object to the planned change of use for 260 -

262 Wakefield road Earlsheaton Dewsbury WF12 8AN from a newsagent into a prayer facility.
Application number 2020/90784.

Mainly due to the problems this will cause with traffic, noise, and the disruption to the nearby
neighbours. I do not feel that this area either warrants or needs a facility such as this. Please
would you put my feelings forward to the relevant people, and hopefully do what you can to stop
this going ahead. Thank you very much

Yours sincerely,

1107ac4318db8cefcccd/bd0dbb3c39c043399340
(Signed with an electronic signature in accordance with section 7(3) of the Electronic
Communications Act 2000.)

[ This message was sent by WriteToThem.com. If you have had any problems receiving this
message, please email support@writetothem.com and we'll get back to you. See
www.writetothem.com for more details about the service. We have sent this email to
councillor.support@kirklees.gov.uk; if this address is out of date please email us so that we can
update our records. ]

Get emails when local people report street problems in your ward at:
http://www.fixmystreet.com/alert
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